
October 25, 2017 

Meeting of the Medical Services Commission (MSC) 

Approvals Granted  

for Non-Cardiac Doppler Studies in Privately-Owned Facilities  

 

At the MSC meeting on October 25, 2017, the following privately-owned facilities were approved 

for the provision of outpatient diagnostic non-cardiac Doppler Studies with the following fee 

items (08660, 08664, 08670, and 08676).   

 Brooke Radiology Associates, Burnaby 

 Valley Medical Imaging, Langley 

 Valley Medical Imaging, Abbotsford 

 Brooke Radiology Associates, Richmond 

 Greig Associates, Vancouver 

 North Shore Medical Imaging, North Vancouver 

 Kelowna Medical Imaging, Kelowna 

 

As approval for privately-owned facilities to bill the Medical Services Plan for the provision of 

non-cardiac Doppler Studies is new in British Columbia, initial approvals have been made based 

on a three-year term.   

For complete Outpatient Ultrasound policy, which includes the non-cardiac Doppler Studies 

policy, see page 22 of the Policies and Guidelines of the Medical Services Commission’s 

Advisory Committee on Diagnostic Facilities [PDF, 598KB] 

 

http://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/health/practitioner-pro/medical-services-plan/diagnostic-facilities/policies_and_guidelines_of_the_acdf.pdf
http://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/health/practitioner-pro/medical-services-plan/diagnostic-facilities/policies_and_guidelines_of_the_acdf.pdf

